
 

 

The Luncheon Committee along with the Membership Committee hosted a member reception on October 
20, 2021 at Carson Gulley-Upper.  A graduate student quartet performed during the reception. 
 
The committee planned the Annual Meeting held on May 18, 2022 at the Wisconsin Union - Tripp Commons. 
Mark Guthier, Executive Director of the Wisconsin Union and Associate Vice Chancellor for Student Affairs, 
spoke and answered questions. Arrangements were made for a “behind the scenes” tours of Memorial Union 
and the Alumni Park. 
 
Additionally, the committee reaffirmed reducing the number of events held during the year. The idea of a fall 
member reception was well received and it is the committee’s desire to hold member receptions as we move 
forward. We will continue to hold the Annual Meeting as noted in the UWRA bylaws. 
 
The committee also revised the UWRA Luncheon operations procedures. The new name is Luncheons and 
Receptions Committee. 
 
The Luncheon and Reception Committee members are: Mary Czynszak-Lyne (Chair), Ruthi Duval, Marc Fink, 
Ramona Gasper, Judith Louer, Sarah Potts, Christine Schindler, Barb Wiley, and Sandi Haase, Executive 
Director.  Marc Fink serves as the UWRA board liaison. 
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